
Current Practical Arrangements for Remote Learning 
From January 2022 

 

 If your child is off due to C19 isolation but is well enough to learn, they can access 
remote learning.  

 Year groups 1 to 6 are requested to continue with their ongoing times 
tables/number practice homework, their spelling work (making use of Spelling Shed) 
and also reading. 

 There will also be a Remote Learning folder in their class’ Google Classroom.  This 
will contain a page of useful website links that your child can access for additional 
learning. 

 The folder will also contain the half term’s homework challenges.  Your child can 
select challenges from this sheet to complete while they are at still at home. 

 Year 6 pupils also have their SATs packs. 

 Any work that your child completes while they are absent can be brought back to 
school on their return for marking. 

 Children in the Foundation Classes will be able to access the usual home learning in 
Tapestry.  We appreciate that our youngest children struggle to access home 
learning without the support of parents and that each home situation is different.  If 
you are wanting more ideas to support your child at home at this time then please 
do contact the school office. 

 The Department for Education are expecting children from Foundation and KS1 to 
complete 3 hours of home learning a day and those in KS2 to complete 4 hours a 
day. 

 The circumstances for each child being off and the actual number of school days 
missed when they are well enough to learn will vary considerably.  Therefore, we 
would ask parents to let us know if they need additional support with remote 
learning or with pupil support. 

 


